
 

 

Pre-Purchase exams should be scheduled and completed by Thursday, June 11th. Buyers are 

responsible for scheduling and cost of exams. 

Veterinarians available for pre-purchase exams: 

 
 
 

 
Dr. Gerald Radde 
(508)-276-7581 
 
 

Oklahoma Equine Hospital 
(405) 288-6460 
(580) 276-9624 
 

Dr. Robin Johnson 
(405) 823-1448 
 

Dr. David Miller 
(580) 226-2272 
 

 


